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Summer Events  

A special Chan Meditation Session will be held at the City of Ten Thousand Buddhas starting Sunday 

evening, June 17, and continuing through Sunday evening, June 24. On Sunday afternoon, before the 

session begins, orientation and introductory instruction will be offered in meditation for those 

unfamiliar with this traditional Buddhist practice. The session is especially suited to students, but 

everyone is welcome to apply for attendance.  

A series of four weekend conferences will take place from 9 July through 10 August, 1990, on the 

theme Buddhism and the Modern World. This series is open to the general public. Each weekend 

will be devoted to the relationship between Buddhism and one of the following themes: the 

environment, science, education, the family.  

A wide variety of courses will be offered for university credit and for non-credit students. 

Simultaneously, Instilling Goodness Elementary Schools and Developing Virtue Junior High and High 

Schools (the boys' schools and the girls' schools) will be holding a four-week summer session with an 

optional fifth week for attending the Gwan Yin Bodhisattva Recitation Session and Celebrations.  

For more detailed information, write or call Summer Programs, Dharma Realm Buddhist University; 

Talmage, California 95481-0217; (707) 462-0939.  

 

Art Show  

The College of Fine Arts at Dharma Realm Buddhist University is planning an art show to take place 

on Saturdays and Sundays from May 6 through May 26, 1990. The gallery will be open mornings from 

9:00 to 11:00 and afternoons from 12:30 to 4:00. The opening will be held on Sunday, May 6, at 2:00 

in the afternoon.  

We welcome all members and friends of the Dharma Realm Buddhist Association to participate. 

Works in all mediums will be accepted. They must be original and of proper subject matter. All entries 

will be screened by the art director.  

Entries may be delivered to the brush painting class next to Wonderful Words Hall on May 2 and 3, at 

2:00 PM, or left with the office. Works will be returned on Sunday, May 27, at the gallery.  

Dharma Realm Buddhist University will do everything possible to preserve all works in their original 

state, but we cannot be responsible in case of fire, flood, or accidents.  


